CONDITIONSFOR TRIATHLON —USAGE OF SCARBOROUGH PARK

The Board considered a report outlining proposed changes to the Council policy
outlining conditions for triathlon usage of Scarborough Park. The Board was
requested to recommend the new policy to the Parks and Recreation Committee
for referring on to the Council.

The Board decided to recommend to the Parks and Recreation Committee that the
changes proposed to the “conditions for triathlon usage of Scarborough Park” be
recommended to the Council for adoption.



